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NEWS / PROFESSION

A Call to Action for Commissioning DCs
Editorial Staff

A hearing before the Military Personnel Subcommittee of the House Armed Services Committee on
H.R. 608, the bill which would allow DCs to be commissioned as health care officers in the military,
is scheduled for April 30th (see "Congressional Hearing Set for Commissioning DCs in Military in
the April 10, 1992 "DC").

The American Chiropractic Association (ACA) and the International Chiropractors Association (ICA)
are urging all DCs who are veterans to write to their veterans' associations in support of H.R. 608.
Congressman Lane Evans (D-Illinois), the bill's sponsor in the House, is currently writing to all of
the veterans' associations in Washington, D.C. to ask for their support.

The ACA and ICA are also encouraging all DCs in the military, and those in the military who have
benefited from chiropractic care, to write statements of support for the bill. If the ACA and ICA
receive these statement in time, they can present them at the April 30th subcommittee hearing.
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